proposed Center for Innovation and Active Citizenship building

Troy Kaiser <tkaiser@washingtonct.org>

Thu 3/24/2022 8:35 AM

To: Shelley White <swhite@washingtonct.org>

Cc: kurt.lavaway@collierseng.com <kurt.lavaway@collierseng.com>

Good Morning:

| have reviewed the plans for the proposed Center for Innovation and Active Citizenship building at the Fredrick
Gunn School. | am satisfied after reviewing the plans that the building is to be built in accordance with
Connecticut State Fire Safety Code and there will be adequate access to it for fire protection purposes and other
emergency services.

Should you need anything further from me feel free to contact me.

Respectfully,

Troy D. Kaiser
Fire Marshal
Town of Washington
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